the cost of some of the best amateur radio equipment of the year 2001. What would this equipment cost
today?

Ed. KOYOG

Minutes of meeting, September 20, 2001

The meeting was called to order by President Ed Ule at 7:24. The meeting was held at Perko's Restaurant
this evening. The locks were changed to the Veteran's building and Ed did not have the new key. The
veterans apologized for the oversight and we will have the correct key for future meetings.

Ed asked if there were any questions or changes to the minutes for the June meeting. There were none.
Treasurers report. Lynn Bartschi, AC6CY, Treasurer

Bank balance statement date 09-21-01 is $940.53 in the club treasury. The balance contains the repeater
fund of

$221.78.

This year's Christmas party will be December 15 at the Veteran's Hall beginning at 12:00 noon. The meal
will be potluck. A special mailing will be sent out concerning the party to allow all to reserve the date
and make plans to attend.

Nominations for officers for next year were announced.

President - Jim Clark, KO6HV

Vice President - Don Benthusen, WA6KML
Secretary - JoAnn Wear, KC6UFL

Treasurer - Lynn Bartschi, AC6CY
Activities Manager - Fred Soderer, WB6QVI
Net Manager - Tim Cody, KD6NRB

Respectfully submitted, for Marcia Barnum, KF6REW, Secretary.
By Patsy Clark, KN6XW

Calaveras Amateur Radio Society
PO Box 391
Angels Camp, Ca 95222
Club Callsign;
WAOYGA
Club sponsored Repeater
WB6MFV/R
145,170, minus offset, PL. = 100Hz
Weekly Net: Mondays @ 1930 hr

Emergency backup repeater;
N6LZR/R
145.895, minus offset, PL = 100 Hz




